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PTA Meeting – Thursday 23rd January 2020 in the Palace 
 

Present: (Initials only, for Data Protection reasons)  SL- Chair, CM - Co-Chair, JP – Treasurer, GBW - Co-
Treasurer, SR - Secretary, ALi (HT), MB, SH, MGB, KB, RB, AL, SB, RG, CH. 
 

Apologies from J-OB 
 

1. Chair’s welcome 

 SL welcomed everyone to the meeting,  

 She explained that the main purpose of the meeting was to discuss future fundraising events. 
 
2. Financial report 

 JP explained we currently have about £20,000 in the bank after a good fundraising year. We have 
money set aside for Computers - £1500, (Lions are paying for 2 and SB has provided 31), Lego Wall – 
£150, Kiln room shelving £800. We have paid for the kiln and £102 for clay, and £1800 for rubber 
matting for outside.  Leaving approximately £18000 towards the Daily Mile track. 

 
3. Plans for future events/fundraising, including new ideas for Summer 

o 5p Bottle Challenge - SL explained the challenge, each class to receive a labelled soda bottle, to 
collect 5p in.  Each bottle contains well over £100. The class that earns the most money will receive 
£75, 2nd £50 and 3rd class £25 to spend on their own class.  Each class can create a wish list of what 
they’d like to spend their money on. The challenge will run from 3/2/2020 – 3/4/2020. 

o Glo -Disco – Ticket sales for the adult disco is slow but hopefully a rush in last week, will decided next 
week if need to cancel. Children’s disco has sold enough tickets to go ahead. 

o Uniform Sales – February 13th and 14th to be held in the Palace alongside 
o Cake Sale – To be run by Reception year group again on 13th & 14th Feb. 
o Summer Term events 
o Ideas were shared and discussed regarding the Summer Fayre and whether to continue with the 

existing format or try something different after the success of the Circus last year.. These included, A 
Community Festival, School Camp/School Sleepover, Barn Dance, Laser Warriors. Provisional date 
is Friday 12th June, although actual event decision wasn’t made. 

 
4. What are we currently funding for: 

 Daily Mile track as discussed earlier. ALi added comments from schools perspective and advised they 
were talking to Sports England about what would be allowed. 

 
5. School Wish List: 

 ALi – Explained Marathon Kids a running activity being used at school and requested up to £400 for 
certificates and medals/rewards  

 
6. AOB 

 SL shared how ‘tatty’ we looked as a school running at the Cross Country at Buckingham Park this 
week and wondered if we could organise some sort of Running shirt. GBW to investigate tshirts and 
materials. 

 
7. Date of next meeting TBC 


